
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

  
 
       
October 2018 
 
 
 
Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s): 
 
The Green Brook School District in conjunction with the Somerset County Sheriff’s 
Department is conducting the “Children’s Fingerprinting Program” on:  
 
 
GBMS 
 
TUESDAY    November 13, 2018, at 9:30 AM 
 
IEF 
 
THURSDAY    November 15, 2018, at 9:30 AM 
 
 
 

• Fingerprinting done in kindergarten through third grade, must be done 
again in fourth grade due to finger growth.  Once this procedure is 
completed in fourth grade, it is not necessary to repeat it. 

 
“Fingerprinting Cards”  
 
Cards are available at the main office upon request. All kindergarten students will 
receive a card.  
 
The card must be signed by you granting permission for this procedure.  After the 
procedure is completed, the card will be given to your child to be returned to you for 
safekeeping. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
James Bigsby         Paul Fornale  
Principal - GBMS        Principal - IEF  
 
 
- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  
   
 
I would like a “Fingerprinting Card” for _________________________________ 
                                              PRINT STUDENT’S NAME 
 
____________________________    
Homeroom teacher                          
 
 
 

 


